NOTICE NO:- 361 Dt. 06.05.2022

Pursuant to the letter bearing No: IC/Notice/968 dt. 06.05.2022 issued by the Inspector of
Colleges, The University of Burdwan it is notified for information of all concerned that both Day
& Morning section of the college will function as per normal schedule w.e.f 10.05.2022

It is further notified that both the girls hostels of the college will also be opened on 10.05.2022
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